













ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr D. Elliott-Hancock

Caring, Succeeding, Flourishing, whilst carrying our values in our HEARTS I can do all things through Christ because he gives me strength. *Philippians 4:13*

26th September 2025

Dear Parents,

As part of our ongoing efforts to grow and strengthen our school community, we're currently doing a big push on marketing—particularly to increase pupil intake in our Early Years provision. We know we have a truly special school, and it's time to make sure more people in the area know about it too!

One of the most powerful ways to spread the word is through you—our families. If you're able to help by sharing our social media posts, telling friends and family about us, or simply speaking positively about your experience here, it makes a huge difference. Word of mouth is incredibly valuable and helps us reach more local families who might not yet know what we offer.

We'd also be really grateful if you could leave a review or recommendation on our Facebook page. To do this:

- 1. Visit our Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/people/All-Saints-CE-First-School-Standon/61576042967129/)
- 2. Scroll down to the "Reviews" section.
- 3. Click "Yes" when asked if you recommend the school.
- 4. Write a short comment about your experience.

It only takes a minute, but it helps us enormously in building trust and visibility online.

We were thrilled with the turnout and positive feedback from our Open Morning this week, and we're planning to hold another one around November time—more details will follow closer to the time.

We know we have a lovely school with dedicated staff, happy children, and a nurturing environment. For too long, it's been a bit of a hidden gem—but now it's time to shine. Let's work together to make sure our school is known and celebrated in the wider community.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

With warm regards,

David Elliott-Hancock Headteacher